
 

 

 

 
April 2, 2019 File: G19Q005 
  
DISTRIBUTION LIST 
 
Re: Request for Comments – Application for Type “A” Land Use Permit 
(Quarrying – Km 147, Dempster Highway #8) 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Please be advised that GNWT Department of Infrastructure has withdrawn application G18Q004 for 
Quarrying at km 147, Dempster Highway #8 and has re-submitted a new application for a Type “A” Land 
Use Permit, with an updated scope of work, at the same location. The applicant now requests a term of 2 
years, with activities beginning in April 2019. The Gwich’in Land and Water Board is considering this 
application and appreciates any comments or recommendations from reviewers. 
 
The attached application documents and Draft Land Use Permit are available through the Online Review 
System, and all documents and decisions pertaining to this file will be maintained on the GLWB Online 
Public Register, which can also be viewed in person on the second floor of the Alex Moses-Greenland 
Building in Inuvik. If you would prefer to receive a paper copy or a CD, please let me know and I will 
forward a copy of the application in the format of your choice.  
 
 
Comments can be made directly through the Online Review System, or submitted to the Board via mail or 
email. Please submit your comments on the application in writing by 5:00 pm, Tuesday April 16, 2019. 

 
 
Should you have questions or comments, feel free to contact me by email at amacdonald@glwb.com or 
by phone at (867) 777-4954. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
AlecSandra Macdonald 
Regulatory Specialist 

https://mvlwb.com/registry/G18Q004
http://lwbors.yk.com/LWB_IMS/ReviewComment.aspx?appid=12691
http://lwbors.yk.com/LWB_IMS/ReviewComment.aspx?appid=12691
http://www.mvlwb.ca/Registry.aspx?a=G19Q005
http://www.mvlwb.ca/Registry.aspx?a=G19Q005

